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 Winter Weather Has Arrived! 

 

 

 
 

 
Please be sure your child has a full set of winter gear including:  

Snowpants, jacket, boots, hat and waterproof gloves. Please label all items. 

Children under two years of age will go out when the temperature is 20 or 
above, children over two  will go out when the temperature is zero or above. 

Let’s Enjoy our Beautiful Wisconsin Winter! 

Weather Closings 

If the center is closing due to winter weather, 

you will be notified via a text or voice       

message through the college’s Rave Alert   

system. We also email all families. 

Occasionally, classes are canceled and      

campus  and the ELC remain open. 

Likewise, the college may remain open and 

the ELC will close. 

All attempts are made to make messaging 

clear, please listen to messages completely. 

Upcoming Center Events 

Are You Ready for Spaghetti? 

This parent/child lunch event  will be held on 

Tuesday , February 20th 

11:30-12:15 

Watch for more information , including sign up 

sheets, in your child’s classroom soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking Ahead:  March is Youth Art Month. 

More Information Soon 

 

 

Upcoming Center Closings 

 MLK Day: 

Monday 1/15/24 

Easter Break: 

Friday 3/29 & Monday 4/1/24 



Welcome Elyssa! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us in welcoming Elyssa to the ELC teaching staff.  Elyssa completed her final teaching practicum here 

at the center last semester.  She will graduate from MATC with a degree in Early Childhood Education this 

spring. Elyssa is originally from Bend, Oregon and has been in the Milwaukee area for about 10 years.  In her 

spare time, Elyssa enjoys reading, playing the piano and singing.  Elyssa is currently working in Room 13. 

Our Mission 

Alverno Early Learning Center exists to promote 

educational and personal development of every 

child and staff member who enters our doors. 

We will respects every child, parent and              

co-worker by keeping the lines of communication 

open and confidentiality a priority.  

Hours:  

Monday through Friday 7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.  

Phone:  

414-382-6076  

Administration:  

Kathy Moosavi-Manager  

Kathy Kaufmann-Assistant Manager 

Our Philosophy  

Alverno Early Learning Center believes in high 

quality care and education for each child. Our 

program is based on the philosophy that:  

  Children grow and develop through     

active explorations in a warm nurturing   

environment  

 We believe in the uniqueness of each 

child, and strive to meet the individual 

need of each child.  

 We provide a variety of educational       

experiences that place emphasis on child 

involvement and decision making.  

 Activities are focused to enhance social, 

emotional, cognitive and language        

development.  

Serving Alverno College since 1969!  

This newsletter can be found online at: https://www.alverno.edu/Early-Learning-Center-

Newsletters  
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